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30th October 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This term our choir have been invited to sing at a variety of Christmas events. We will be singing at Park 
Place Care Home on Friday 6th December and the Butterfly Hospice on Friday 13th December during 
school time. We would also like the children to sing at our school celebration evening on Monday 16th 
December after school, timings to follow. 
 
There are currently two events, outside of school, that we would like to take participate in. We really 
hope that as many members of the choir can come. Using the slip below, please indicate whether your 
child can attend these events. You will need to accompany your child throughout the duration of each 
event. Further details will follow this letter, should your child be able to take part. 
 
Mayfields Christmas Fayre Saturday 23rd November time yet to be confirmed 
 
Skirbeck Charity Meal Saturday 7th December 1:45-2:30pm approximately 
 
Please return the slip below to me by Friday 1st November to confirm your child’s attendance for each 
event. We really hope they can make it as our group is small and it really will be a team performance. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Gadd and Mrs Stanton 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Christmas Choir performances 2019 
 
Name: ___________________________________________________ 
 
(Please circle)   can  /  cannot  attend Mayfields Christmas Fayre Saturday 23rd November 
 
(Please circle)   can  /  cannot  attend Skirbeck Charity Meal Saturday 7th December  
 
 
Signed: __________________________________________________ 
 


